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I want all legal, eligible voters to be heard and counted, regardless of their party 

affiliation. That's why it's absolutely critical we finally get serious about election 

integrity. This system is fraught with potential abuse. Voters who are legal residents 

of this state should not have their voices and votes watered down or jeopardized by 

some swiss-cheese system that allows any bad actor to cast a fraudulent vote. 

Protect legitimate votes! 


